
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  City of Seguin Mayor and Council 

From:  Andy Quittner, City Attorney  
 
Date:  November 18, 2020 
 
Re: Resolution approving Construction, Maintenance and Operation 

Agreement with TxDOT for IH-10 lighting 

 

Requests have been made to TxDOT to improve safety and visibility by lighting  IH-10 

within the Seguin City limits.   

TxDOT is willing to construct a continuous lighting system along IH-10 within the 

Seguin City limits on the condition that the City take over maintenance and operation of 

the system after construction.   

TxDOT’s construction of the City will be solely at their expense.  The City will be 

responsible for operation – that is cost of electric power, and any maintenance.  

Maintenance should be low for quite some time.  The lights will be LED lights thus 

electrical costs will be minimized.   

For the portions of lighting in the area served by GVEC the City, by separate agreement, 

will pay for the operation costs. 


